July 5, 2023

City of Vaughan - Office of the City Clerk
Committee of Adjustment

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr

Vaughan, Ontario

L6A 1T1
Dear Committee of Adjustment:

Re: Letter of Support for File A044/23 - 125 Green Manor Crescent

We are writing to advise the Committee of Adjustment of our support for the
associated application for 125 Green Manor Crescent.

We have lived beside the Zamparo’s for over ten years and the existing cabana is
located adjacent to our mutual property line. The current cabana has never
poised an issue with us and, after reviewing the current plans for modification of
such cabana, we have no concerns with the variances and support the
application.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if the Committee should have any questions.

Michele & Franca Linardi
129 Green Manor Crescent
Woodbridge, Ontario

L4L 9R7




